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 RE: A Monster Calls Theatre Trip 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Unfortunately, due to current circumstances the planned theatre trip on for April 30th to see A 
Monster Calls may be cancelled.  Given the current ambiguity and lack of clarity as to the length of 
closures put in place by the government and theatres, I am not sure we will be able to go. Our 
Finance team has been in contact with the Wales Millennium Centre and we are awaiting guidance. 
I am sure you can appreciate that they are very busy! 
 
I will update you when I know more. Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Banks 

St Martin’s School 
Ysgol Martin Sant 

Hillside, Caerphilly CF83 1UW 
Tel. Ffôn: 029 20 858050 

Fax. Ffacs: 029 20 858051 
E-mail E-bost: reception@stmartins.caerphilly.sch.uk  

Website Safle wê: stmartins.caerphilly.sch.uk 
Headteacher Prifathro: Mr. L. Jarvis 
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